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- Memo to Mr. Alm

Department of Energy
Savannah River Operations Office
P.O.Box A
Aiken, South Carolina 29802

AUG 0 1 1997

Ms. Ann Loadholt Chaxrperson :
Savannah River Site Cltlzens Advisory Board
P. 0. Box 365 '

Barnwell, S. C. 29812

e

Dear Ms. Loadholt:

SUBJECT Savannah River Site (SRS) Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) Recommendatlon ’
Number 41 Regarding the National and SRS Accelerating Cleanup: Focus on -
2006, Discussion Drafts

The Department of Energy Savannah River Operations Office appreciates the comments
from the CAB concerning both the National and the SRS Accelerating Cleanup: Focus on
2006, Discussion Drafts. The comments obviously resulted from careful consideration of
both Discussion Drafts. SR believes that the comments from the Board will prove to be
very useful and constructive as we revise the Site Draft in preparation for the next iteration
of the Plan, scheduled to be'completed in late 1997. The CAB comments concerning the
- National Plan are being forwarded to Headquarters for their consideration and
implementation during the next revision of the focus on 2006 Plan (see enclosed memo).

. The next iteration of the Plan will also include a comment responsiveness document w.‘mch
will address the disposition of each comment.

“Thank you for the SRS CAB recommendations and comments concerning all aspects of
* SRS missions. Questions concerning this response may be directed to me or Jim Buice of .
my staff at (803) 725-2263.

'Siﬁcercly,

MarioP.Fiod (D - - ,

. ‘Manager
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